
  

 

September 17, 2024 

WCA wants to thank you for your prayers, support, and partnership. Our students are starting to get into the swing 

of things and our teachers can concentrate and dig deeper into their classes. Our goal is to challenge them not only 

mentally but spiritually as well, with the hope that they will learn more about Christ and grow closer to Him. 

October is right around the corner and will be a remarkably busy month. We hope that all of you can attend our 

Family Fun Night at Still Water Farm & Pumpkin Patch on Thursday evening, October 3. It will start at 4:30 and run 

until dark. You may come in between at any time and join in on the fun. We will provide the materials to make 

smores and there will also be concessions available to purchase from Still Water Farm. Sometime in late 

September or early October we will take the preschool and kindergarten through 5th grade students to a pumpkin 

patch and let them get a free pumpkin.  

 September 27 will be the day of the Waynesville Homecoming Parade. The parade starts at 2:30, and they will 

start closing roads to traffic around 2:00. We plan to take the students out to watch the parade in front of the 

church. However, we have been told that if you want to pick your child up early, you probably need to do that by 

1:00.  After that, the traffic could be terrible and even though the parade is supposed to be over by 3:30, it will 

probably be later than that before you can get here.   

This year we now have a cross-country team for our middle/high school students. Their first meet will be at Plato 

on 9/26.  They will run Frog Hill on 10/4, at Licking on 10/10, at Dixon on 10/14, and State on 10/25. Good luck to 

our runners. 

We would like to invite all of you to come to Judgement House which will run from Oct. 23-26. This is a walk-

through drama that many of our students have a part in. More information will come out on this as we get closer 

to the date. Teachers will be contacting parents to set up a time for parent/teacher conferences that will take 

place between Oct 15-22. The month of October looks something like this:   

Oct. 3 – Family Fun Night (Still Water Farms) 
Oct 10- Family Fun Night Out at Freddy’s (5:00 -9:00 tell cashier you are with WCA) 
Oct 14-NO SCHOOL (Columbus Day) 
Oct 15-22- Parent Teacher Conferences (will be scheduled by teacher) 
Oct 23-26-Judgement House 
Oct 25-NO SCHOOL 
 

This month can be associated with evil and darkness, take a moment 

 and talk to your kids about who they can turn to when they  

are afraid or unsure about things.  

 

Isaiah 12:2 “Behold, God is my salvation; I will trust and not be afraid; for the Lord God is my strength and my song, 

and He has become my salvation.” 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Elaine King, Jackie Morrison, or David Hartley. 
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